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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Steven Reed 
Secretary/ General Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
 
Re: Missouri-American Water Company 
  
 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 
 On behalf of Missouri-American Water Company (“MAWC” or “Company”), I 
am providing herewith to the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) for 
filing a tariff sheet in electronic form consisting of revised water tariff sheet.  The 
proposed tariff sheet bears a date of issue of November 1, 2013 and an effective date of 
December 1, 2013.  The proposed tariff sheets are listed as follows: 
 
BOOK 13 
1st Revised Sheet No. R 9 Cancelling Original Sheet No. R 9 
 
 The purpose of this filing is to address the discontinuance of allowing payments 
to be made at MAWC’s St. Louis County and St. Joseph office locations.   
 

The Company requests the tariff sheets receive expedited treatment making them 
effective immediately upon approval. 
 
 Please see that this filing is brought to the attention of the appropriate 
Commission personnel.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Tim Luft 
 
Timothy W. Luft 

cc: Office of the General Counsel 
 
 


